| would like to submit the below testimony in opposition to HB 3094.

Safety is my top priority when traveling on Oregon's highways. Although | can control my own
vehicle's speed and my own behavior, | can't control other drivers. You, however, can make a
difference in everyone's safe conduct on our roads, and prevent the already unacceptable level of
deaths and injuries from escalating. Oppose HB 3094, which would increase speed limits, and
have the effect of increasing deaths and injuries.

| live in Portland, and my family and I strongly oppose this bill, because safety is a higher
priority for us than speed and convenience. The rate of fatalities and injuries on our roadways is
unacceptable, and I hope you take a stand for peaceful and safe highways by opposing this
dangerous bill.

Thank you,

Mitchell Huff



